
 

 

Licensing Hearing – Calshot Pop Up Hotel, 
Calshot – Thursday 5 August 2021 
 
Further material submitted by Simon 
Verdon, Landmark Trust.   
 
 
 
We would like to submit the following 
additional documentary evidence which has 
occurred since the pop-up hotel has been in 
situ: 
 
Over the weekend of 24th/25th July The 
Landmark Trust boundary fence was damaged 
by an act of vandalism. This was reported by 
our housekeeper upon attending the 
changeover at the property first thing on 
Monday morning. The attached photograph 
shows the damage which is hopefully being 
repaired tomorrow (30th July). The cost of the 
repair is yet unknown. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 



 

 

 


